WALKING/BIKE PATH SUB-COMMITTEE

- Fire Station Training Room 7:00pm
 - Meeting Minutes: 2/25/2010
 - Approved: 3/11/2010

- ~
- In Attendance:
- Rus Hirschler,Ed Gray,Ben Hudson,Pete Mulvihill,Heather Toulmin, Alix Howell,Stephanie Reininger
- Meeting Started 7:00
- 1.Minutes from prior meeting on 2.2.10 minutes not yet circulated.
- 2. Ed Gray reported that he and Jack Eliot had made considerable progress in their preliminary discussions with Elaine and Frank Neal concerning~their willingness to permit a recreation path through~their conserved land.~ Similar progress was made with Sandy Kelsey who may in fact join the sub-committee.~ Ed Gray agreed to approach Richard and Beth Paolino with the help of Paul Killebrew.~ Peter Mulvihill agreed to investigate who might be best to approach Sam Power.
- ~
- 3. Sub-committee members considered various measures to connect the path from the boat landing to the take off point on the southeast corner of Post Pond on Loch Lyme property.
- ~
- 4. Ben Hudson expressed confidence in the probable ease of trail building over a potential variety of courses.~ Russell Hirschler offered his assistance and that of his contacts at the Upper Valley Trails Alliance.
- ~
- Next Meeting: 3/11/10 at the Town Offices at 7:00 pm
- Meeting ended: 8:00 pm
- Respectfully submitted,
- Peter Mulvihill 3/2/10
- •